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Wednesday 24th April 2024

Ofsted inspection and report

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, we welcomed Ofsted into the school on Thursday 29th February and Friday 1st
March, for a graded inspection. We had been anticipating the visit for some time, as our last
inspection was in November 2012, before we joined the Elliot Foundation. During the visit,
inspectors spoke to pupils throughout EYFS, KS1 and KS2, staff and parents and carers.

The final inspection report has now been shared with us by Ofsted, and we are absolutely delighted
to let the school community know that we have again been judged an ‘Outstanding’ school by
Ofsted. We are very proud of the report, and the external validation of all the wonderful things that
take place in our school. It is a credit to the hard work and dedication of every member of our staff
team, and reflects the fantastic pupils we are lucky enough to have in our school.

Thank you to all the parents and carers in the school for your continued support too. We can only
provide an excellent education for your children by working in partnership with you. We are very
pleased that the report has captured the ethos and culture that makes this school so special, and a
school which we are very proud to lead as Co-Principals.

Yours Faithfully,

Ms Sabrina Kelly Ms Samina Saidiya
Co-Principal Co-Principal


